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Subject: Week of November 30th Updates 
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This week’s update for the Federal and Local Student Government is as follows:  
 
Federal Student Government 

• Good luck to everyone on their finals!! 
• Met with administration to advocate for student academic success relief for the fall 

semester. 
• Participated in a trial session for a new orientation module focused on racial awareness 

and education. 
• Proposed changes for the legislative branch section of the student body constitution.  

 
Claire and Gustavo can be reached at sg-president@usf.edu and sg-vicepresident@usf.edu.   
 
Local Student Government 

• Beginning the process of creating a Task Force to consolidate desired changes for the 
USF Student ID Card into one proposal.  

• Met with Parking and Transportation Services and received an end-of-semester update in 
regard to the projects they are working on.  

• Met with Dean McDonald for a general update discussion regarding university affairs.  
• Conducted BSU/SG/Administration meeting regarding the multiple projects and 

discussions that are in the works.  
• SG Constitutional Task Force meeting to go over proposed changes our SG structure.  
• CAFC members received Viewpoint Neutrality Training and went over Proviso changes.  
• Conducted various meetings to discuss the Green & Gold Scholarship initiative, feedback 

regarding SG’s Elections, and the expansion of the meal swipe program.  
• Conducted check-in chats with the agency directors and various members of our SG 

team.  
 
Spencer and Zach can be reached at sg-governor@usf.edu and sg-ltgovernor@usf.edu.  


